
Reception news   13th December 2019 
 

What an amazing Autumn term we have had and my how quickly it has gone! The children have 

continued to work hard in all aspects of their learning, which is just wonderful.  

Over the past fortnight the children have been extremely busy learning their lines, singing songs 

and rehearsing on stage for our Christmas Nativity of Mend the Manger. The children looked 

amazing in their costumes, said their lines clearly for all to hear and were very proud to share it 

with their grown-ups and siblings. It was lovely to see so many people supporting us. 

  

     

We have also had lots of fun making our Christmas tree decorations, which are proudly displayed 

on the Christmas tree in the main entrance. With Christmas in mind the children have been 

experimenting with mixed media and materials to create their Christmas crowns to wear for our 

Christmas lunch on Wednesday 18th December. 
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The children have been exploring 2D shapes, naming them and identifying their properties. We 

went on a shape hunt around the school and explored different shapes within our classrooms.  

   

 

Over the next few weeks we will be visiting Santa, having our Christmas lunch, working on our 

Maths Inter rail targets and supporting ‘Save the Children’ by wearing our Christmas jumpers. 

Please continue to supporting your child/children with their reading, especially their Red words 

and Maths Inter rail targets. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, Have a wonderful Christmas break and Happy New Year! 

 

 

 


